From: Billie

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] State Park fee changes
Date: Sunday, February 25, 2024 2:22:31 PM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on links or opening
attachments.

Since real property owners are required to pay property taxes that support state activity, I believe it would be fair to
include them in the definition of New Mexico residents.
Sent from my iPhone
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